

Republic of the Philippines

Department of Education region VII, CENTRAL VISAYAYS SCHOOLS DIVISION OF CEBU PROVINCE

Office of the Schools Division Superintendent

February 21, 2020

DIVISION MEMORANDUM

No. 086, s. 2020

OPENING OF PUBLIC MANAGEMENT DEVELOPMENT PROGRAM (PMDP) 9th BATCH OF THE SENIOR EXECUTIVE CLASS (SEC)

TO: Assistant Schools Division Superintendents
Chief, CID and SGOD
Division Supervisors / Coordinators
District Supervisors/OICs/ Caretakers
Elementary/Secondary School Heads
Elementary/Secondary Teachers
All Others Concerned

- 1. Attached is Regional Memorandum No. 0118, s. 2020, dated February 20, 2020, from **Dr. Salustiano T. Jimenez, JD, CESO V**, Director III, Officer-In-Charged, Office of the Regional Director, entitled: "Opening of PMDP 9th Batch of the Senior Executive Class (SEC)", contents of which are self-explanatory for the information and guidance of all concerned.
- 2. All required documents must be submitted via email at pmdp.admissions@
 Dap.edu.ph on or before **February 21, 2020.**
- 3. Immediate and wide dissemination of this Memorandum is desired.

MARILYN SANDALES, EdD, CESO V Schools Division Superintendent

8

Address: DepEd Cebu Province, IPHO Bldg., Sudlon, Lahug, Cebu City

Telephone Nos.: 032-2556405

Email Address: cebu.province@deped.gov.ph; depedcebuprovince@yahoo.com

Website: www.depedcebuprovince.com

SEPS-HRD 2020



DW-9242A

Republic of the Philippines

Department of Education REGION VII - CENTRAL VISAYAS

Office of the Regional Director

FEB 2 0 2020

REGIONAL MEMORANDUM No. 0 1 18, s. 2020

OPENING OF PMDP 9th BATCH OF THE SENIOR EXECUTIVE CLASS (SEC)

To: Schools Division Superintendents All Others Concerned

- 1. Attached is a communication from Nanette C. Caparros, Managing Director, Public Management Development Program (PMDP) regarding the opening of the 9th batch of the Senior Executives Class (SEC) under the Public Management Development Program (PMDP), the National Government's Career Executive Development Program on March 27, 2020, contents of which are self-explanatory for the information and guidance of all concerned.
- 2. All required documents must be submitted via email at <u>pmdp.admissions@</u> <u>dap.edu.ph</u> on or before February 21, 2020.
- 3. Immediate dissemination of this Memorandum is desired.

SALUSTIANO T. JIMENEZ JD, EDD, CESO V

Director III
OIC- Office of the Regional Director

STJ/CAE/HRDD/VVY/RHC



Address: Doña M. Gaisano St., Sudlon, Lahug, Cebu City

Telephone Nos.: (032) 231:1433; (032) 414-7399 Email Address: region7@deped.gov.ph



development academy of the philippines

The National Productivity Organization

21 January 2020

DR. SALUSTIANO T. JIMENEZ
Regional Director
Department of Education - Region VII
Sudlon, Lahug, Cebu City

Dear Regional Director Jimenez:

Greetings from the Development Academy of the Philippines!

You will be pleased to know that we are opening the 9th batch of the Senior Executives Class (SEC) under the Public Management Development Program (PMDP), the National Government's Career Executive Service Development Program, on March 27, 2020.

The new class is a sterling opportunity to send your 3rd level officials to a life-changing training program that widens their perspectives, equips them with the necessary skill set to tackle the increasingly challenging demands of the workplace, and connects them to their peers for a collaborative mindset. Facilitated by a faculty pool composed of today's top *pracademics* and seasoned bureaucrats, the SEC is especially designed for leadership and governance in the Philippine public sector. The program includes a Sensing Journey in a rural community and Foreign Study Mission to an ASEAN country.

Qualified participants are your incumbents and OICs of executive positions with Salary Grade 25 and up, aged 55 years and below who are in good health.

PMDP is an investment of the national government. Basically your agency's counterpart is just the executive time of your officials at five (5) days a month for 10 months and the local transportation expenses. The personal reward for successful participants is a graduate Diploma in Development Management to be awarded by DAP.

We shall eagerly await your nominations on or before February 7, 2020. Inquiries may be directed to Ms. Milette F. Young, our Program Manager for Recruitment and Admissions at (02) 8 631-0921 local 125 and (02) 8 631-2128, or email us at pmdp.admissions@dap.edu.ph

May we all have a blessed new decade!

Very truly yours,

NANETTE C. CAPARROS Managing Director, PMDP